
NOTICE OF COLLECTION OF TAXES-CORRECTION 

INC. VILLAGE OF HEAD OF THE HARBOR 

            PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that I, the undersigned, Treasurer of the Inc. Village of Head of the Harbor, 
have received the tax roll and warrant for the collection of village taxes for the fiscal year March 1, 2019 
through February 29, 2020.   Payment can be made in person March 1, 2019  through April 1, 2019 at the 
Village Hall, 500 North Country Rd., St. James, NY 11780 from 10:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m. on Mondays and 
Wednesday, excepting  holidays.  No partial payments can be accepted.  

            Payments may be made by check payable to the Village of Head of the Harbor and mailed to the 
Treasurer’s Office, 500 North Country Rd., St. James, NY 11780, and must be postmarked no later than 
April 1, 2019, to avoid penalty.  

            PLEASE TAKE FURTHER NOTICE that on all such taxes remaining unpaid after April 1, 2019, five 
percent will be added for the first month, and an additional one percent for each month and fraction thereof 
until such taxes paid. 

 

Dated: January 30, 2019     Patricia Mulderig 

2x       Village Treasurer  

 


